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IMPORTANT DATES for TERM 3 

We hope everyone has a great break  

End of Term 3 – 2pm finish  

4th October—Start of Term 4 

 

Room 8 shopping 

 

 

Each week Room 8 boys head out to the local 
shops to do shopping for the Kitchen Garden    

Program. What great life skills they are learning.  



 

 

Well done for displaying the school values this week by  

being friendly,   being safe, being a learner, and being respectful.  

 



 

 

Thankyou!! 

Tyler, Jayden and 
Daniel for cleaning up 
the Trade Skills area. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

WE MADE IT 
It has been a long and tiring term for everyone. Hoping families and staff have a restful break 
and recharge their batteries ready for next term. At this stage we don’t know what that looks like 
for schools so families will be informed as soon as we know. 

COMPASS 
A friendly reminder that all families are required to get access to COMPASS. In 2022 we will no 
longer be using communication diaries, just emails through COMPASS, SMS messages for      
communication. If you need support getting onto COMPASS please contact the office. It is an 
app that goes on your phone and is simple to use.  

COVID-19 vaccines are available 
Everyone in Victoria can get a free COVID-19 vaccination. COVID-19 vaccines are currently 

available for everyone aged 16 years and over. 

Young people aged 12 -15 years can get a free COVID-19 vaccination if they: 

• have an underlying medical condition. 

•     are Aboriginal or Torres Strait Islander 

People aged 18-39 can get the AstraZeneca vaccine (only at participating medical clinics, or 

certain vaccination centres. You will need two doses (injections) of the vaccine. 

COVID-19 vaccines are free, safe and voluntary. The more people who choose to get            

vaccinated, the greater the protection for those vaccinated and the whole community. 

The best person to talk to if you have concerns about your health and being vaccinated against 
COVID-19 is your doctor or regular health professional. 

BUILDING WORKS  
The emergency evacuation lifts got final sign off today so they are ready to use next term. We 
also will be getting a new front entrance and a new disabled pathway to the primary school so 
we can continue to access their library. 

TERM 4 SUNSMART  
Term 4 sees the UV index rising so please ensure that students bring their broad rimmed hats to 
school. If your child does not have one, they can be purchased through the office. 

Happy holidays everyone—stay safe. 

                               TOGETHER WE GROW.       

           Stay safe and healthy 

Heather Braden           Tania Pell   

Principal           Assistant Principal 

https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/book-your-vaccine-appointment
https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/book-your-vaccine-appointment
https://www.health.gov.au/initiatives-and-programs/covid-19-vaccines/getting-vaccinated-for-covid-19/covid-19-vaccination-program-for-16-to-39-year-olds#underlying-medical-conditions

